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FEDERAL ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION FUND

Kelly Patterson-McGrath discussed her understanding that there was funding expected to be available in July,
2021 and was unsure if it had been released. Ms. Patterson-McGrath sought clarification if there was a
specific project where the funding could be used within the items listed on the agenda.

Brett Gratrix advised that the City’s standard practice is to review all grant funding opportunities as they come
out and see if they can be applied to current projects, as opposed to introducing new projects. Mr. Gratrix
noted that applications for funding are not available, at this time.
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